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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 10:11 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025067

 
Recommendation # 2025067 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025067 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name lora losi 

Address 6534 Ridge Ct, Titusville FL 32780  

Phone (321) 607-6009 

Email losi.loral@gmail.com 

Alternate Email losi.loral@gmail.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025067 

Recommendation Title Control of water flow 

Areas Affected Land and Development planning  

Department Affected PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT  

Current problem Lack of planning for water movement, involving future flooding and pollution. 

Recommendation In the long run -----Buying and maintaining wetlands instead of allowing ever 
increasing runoff into the IRL would certainly save money with less freshwater flowing 
into and damaging the salinity of the IRL. We are seeing that developement without 
proper planning can flood existing homes. In the long run this will hurt the propertiy 
value of the entire region, including new builds. Tax revenues will fall , just when 
residents will need answers as to why simple GIS maps were not studied and 
development and remediation not properly planned. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 
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